
ANNOUNCEMENT

Suspension of Functions of Honorary Consular Officer

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that from 9 February
2023 onwards, the performance of functions of Mr. Jurgen Piffer, Honorary
Consul of the Kingdom of Thailand in Dombim, is suspended until further
notice.

Inquiries relating to consular services should be directed to the
Consular Section of the Royal Thai Embassy in Vienna.
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